Patient referred for Nurse -
Cco

Medical history -

COVID-19 - symptoms (Fever, dry cough, Shortness of breathing) in last 7 days - No
- Exposure / contact with someone with symptoms in last 7 days - No

Medication

Allergies

SH smoke- /day Alcohol - units/wk. Occupation

Exam

EOE

IOE teeth present -

BPE -

- Soft tissues -
Radiographs - PA / OPG Report-
Diagnosis
Treatment Options
1. Observe with management of symptoms
2. Endo - root canal treatment
3. Surgical extraction with risk of nerve damage, Oro-antral communication and sinus symptoms.
Tx Plan - Pt has opted for surgical removal of.....
No symptoms, positive clinic or radiological signs
Decision made with patient; opted keeping tooth under observation for now
Warnings - Possibility of symptoms in future.

Warnings - Pain, bleeding, swelling, bruising, restricted opening (trismus), infection, possible permanent
numbness of lip, tongue, fracture or dislocation of lower jaw, damage to adjacent teeth or their
restoration, possible retained root fragments, Oro-antral fistula.

Consent form -
Possible complications verbally reviewed and stressed again to patient

Treatment- LA given - Lidocaine / adren 1:80,000 X 2.2ml X Batch No: 502501 Expiry date: 08 2022



- Articaine / adren 1:100,000 x 2.2ml x Batch No: B27914AA
2022

- Extraction
- Complications- None
Haemostasis. Post op instructions given
Prescription - Tabs Metronidazole 400mg tds X 5 days Delete as necessary
Caps Amoxycillin 500mg tds x 5 days
Tabs Ibuprofen 400mg gds X 5 days
Pt has own analgesics
Recall interval - DTC / Ref back ODS / TCA

Signed

Expiry date 09



